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Council Request: 17-182 
Requested by: Mayor Jefferson 
Request: Request to address the Xcel street light that has been out for months near 1095 E. 
Bates Parkway. 
Assigned to: Public Works 
Response: The response from Right-of-Way Services Manager Larry Nimmo:  
Xcel has been contacted and a report of the outage was submitted. The confirmation number of 
the report is 975024. No estimated date of repair was received.  
Please know that anyone can report a street light outage using the following link: 
https://www.xcelenergy.com/outages_and_emergencies/outdoor_lighting_outages 
 
 


